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16 October 2009 
 
 
Philippa Slinger, 
Chief Executive  
Berkshire Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust 
Fitzwilliam House 
(2nd/3rd Floors) 
Skimped Hill Lane 
Bracknell 
RG12 1LD 
 
Also by email to: Philippa.Slinger@berkshire.nhs.uk 
 
 
Dear Philippa, 

 
Third party Commentary for the 2009 Core Standards Declaration -  

Berkshire Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust 
 

With reference to Adam Hooley’s letter to Richard Beaumont dated 19th August, I am writing 
to say that Bracknell Forest Council’s Health Overview and Scrutiny Panel has no particular 
comments to contribute to the Berkshire Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust’s Core Standards  
Declaration to the Care Quality Commission for the first six months of 2009/10. 
 
We would like to thank the Trust for its continuing cooperation with our Panel, and for 
attending our meetings.   
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Cllr. Ian W. Leake 
Chairman 
Bracknell Forest Health Overview and Scrutiny Panel 
 
CC.  
The Members of the Bracknell Forest Council Health Overview and Scrutiny Panel 
Councillor Birch, Executive Member for Adult Services, Health and Housing 
 


